
THE TOWN OF HIRAM 
PLANNING BOARD 

WILL BE CONDUCTING  
A PUBLIC HEARING 

Tues. August 19TH, 2025 
 AT 6:30 P.M. 

AT THE 
HIRAM TOWN OFFICE 

 
Caleb Yoder, within the Amish Community, is requesting a 
conditional use permit to own and operate a butcher shop at 138 
Sunrise Lane, Hiram, ME 04041, located on Tax Map R02 Lot 11-07 

 

 
All property owners within 500 feet of the applicants property lines have been 
notified by mail of the hearing.  If you are unable to attend the meeting but wish 
to comment, you may write to the Hiram Planning board at 16 Nasons Way, 
Hiram, ME 04041. Any questions, please contact Lisa at 625-4663. 
 

PUBLIC ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND 
 
THE FULL APPLICATIONS MAY BE REVIEWED BY THE PUBLIC AT 
THE HIRAM TOWN OFFICE DURING REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS 
OR YOU MAY REQUEST A COPY VIA EMAIL. 


